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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

October 9, 1958

Echlin-Irvin-Crowell & Company
P.O, Box 1739
El Paso, Texas

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is a copy of our letter to Mr. Inglis at the address
which you sent us in your letter of September 19th., We will advise you
if we hear from Mr. Inglis, and we would appreciate hearing from you
if you learn anything further regarding his whereabouts. .

Very truly yours,

A. L. Porter, Jr.
Secretary - Director
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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

September 2, 1958

Mr. R. M, Farsons
Eechlin-lrvin-Crowell & Co.
P.O, Box 1739

El Pasgo, Texas

Re: George W, Inglis $5,000 one-well
bond, SY-258786, 6-6-57, American
Employers' Insurance Company
Dear Mr. Parsons:
With reference to your letter of August 28th regarding the
captioned bond, this is to advise that our letter of July 2nd directed
to the principal was returned to us unclaimed and we have not heard
anything further from him.

Very truly yours,

A, L, Porter, Jr.
Secretary - Director
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LR -IRVIN-CROWELL& CO.

8A:u=28- PHONE KEYSTONE 2-4421
EL PAasO, TEXAS

1253 SEP 325 MmTL

August 28, 1958

Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr.
Secretary-Director

011 Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Re: American Employers' Insurance Company - Bond SY-258786 -
George W. Inglis - One-Well 01l & Gas Iease Bond -
State of New Mexico - $5,000 - 6-6-57

Dear Mr., Porter:

On July 2, 1958, you wrote the above principal in connection
;ith a well that was to be located on the NE/If Sw/li Sec. 10-
N"2Eo

Would you please advise whether or not you have heard any-
thing from Mr., Inglis as yet.

Thanks for your help.

Yours truly,

IN-CfwyLL & CO.




